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During the period of 18-20 May 2024, we had the privilege of experiencing firsthand the vibrant and 

heartwarming atmosphere that enveloped Munich during the PENTECOST BLOOM Festival. Led by the 

inspiring efforts of individuals like Magda Haugen, the event brought together members of WFWP 

Europe and beyond, fostering a sense of unity and shared purpose. 

 

The event took place at the Show Palace Hall in Munich, a magnificent venue with a capacity for 2500 

people. Under the Bavarian blue sky and sunshine, the hall provided a stunning backdrop for the 

festivities, adding to the sense of joy and camaraderie that filled the air. 

 

 
 

At the center of the festival, a lively stand organized by Magda Haugen and other dedicated members of 

WFWP welcomed visitors with open arms. Adorned like a cozy pavilion, it radiated warmth and 

hospitality, offering refreshments, thoughtful gifts, and the opportunity to contribute to meaningful causes 



 

 

through donations. 

 

 
 

One of the most touching moments was witnessing the unwavering support extended to Ukrainian 

families affected by the ongoing conflict. Women, friends, and youth from WFWP Ukraine came 

together, showcasing the power of coming together in times of need. Additionally, donations poured in 

for Gaza, highlighting the compassion and generosity present at the festival. 

 

A special highlight for us was seeing the active involvement of youth who took the lead in organizing 

various aspects of the event. Their enthusiasm and fresh perspective infused the festival with a sense of 

optimism, reminding us all of their crucial role as the torchbearers of a brighter tomorrow. 

 

The festival itself was a melting pot of diverse cultures and faiths, with representatives from different 

nations celebrating in harmony and mutual respect. Messages of hope, soul stirring music, a worship 

concert, and the angelic voices of a children's choir all contributed to creating an atmosphere of unity and 

understanding. 

 

 
 

Another delightful highlight was our gathering of WFWP EUME representatives from a variety of 

nations. It was truly heartwarming as we shared our insights and reflections from the festival experiences 

 

Our Co founder Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon's presence at the event added a profound touch, as her words 

resonated deeply with all present. She called upon the youth to embrace their innate leadership qualities 

and become catalysts for positive change, emphasizing the values of devotion and service as guiding 

principles for a better future. 


